
 

 

 

 
 
7 October 2016 

 

 

District Plan Hearing Panel 

Queenstown Lakes District Council 

Private Bag 50072 

QUEENSTOWN 9348 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Re:  Queenstown Lakes District Proposed District Plan – Chapter 37: Designations (General) 

 

I am writing on behalf of Chorus New Zealand Limited (“Chorus”) and Spark New Zealand Trading Limited 

(“Spark”) with reference to the Section 42A Hearing Report dated 23 September 2016 (“Hearing Report”) for 

Chapter 37 of the Queenstown Lakes District Proposed District Plan. 

 

Chorus and Spark lodged notices of requirement to “roll-over” existing designations with minor updates. No 

submissions from third parties were received. As is explained in the Hearing Report, there are no outstanding 

issues that need addressing. 

 

Chorus and Spark agree with the Revised Chapter contained in Appendix 1 of the Hearing Report and do not 

wish to appear at the Hearing for Chapter 37. Chorus and Spark request that the Panel issues its 

recommendations for Chapter 37 in accordance with the Hearing Report.  Should the Hearing Panel have 

any questions, the requiring authorities would be happy to respond.  Please contact the undersigned or Mary 

Barton for Chorus (mary.barton@chorus.co.nz) or Graeme McCarrison for Spark 

(graeme.mccarrison@spark.co.nz).  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Incite 

 

 
 

Matthew McCallum-Clark 

Director 

 

matthew@incite.co.nz 
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